
Cemetery Trustees 
December 6, 2016 
Meeting Minutes 
 
Meeting opened at 6:30 PM 
In attendance were Peter Sluski, Guy Pike and Chairman Sue Weeks. 
 
Minutes from 1 Nov 2016 approved as written. 
 
The 2007 budget of $19,800 was approved by the Selectmen on 8 Nov 2016 and subsequently by the 
Budget Committee on 15 Nov 2016. 
 
The Cemetery Abandonment hearing is scheduled for the Jan 9 Selectmen's Meeting. 
  
A Warrant Article to create an expendable Cemetery Trustfund was approved by the Selectmen. 
  
New fencing was received and stored to be used in the Spring to replace delapitated fencing in the 
Townhouse Cemetery. 
  
An invoice from Tru-Green for $113.28 was unanimously approved for payment. 
  
An invoice from Mark Eldridge for $1975 was unanimously approved. This was for work done to address 
maintenance issues at the Edgerly-Blake and Callender Cemeteries. 
  
The development of Right of Burial/Burial permit documents was discussed and Sue will check with the 
Town Clerk for any information she may have concerning such. 
  
The next meeting will be at 6:30 PM at the Town Offices on 3Jan 2017. 
  
Public comment and/or input is always welcome. 
  
The meeting adjourned at 6:45 PM 
  
Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretary, Cemetery Trustees 
 


